
SALISBURY RECREATION COMMISSION 
May 11, 2021 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:36 pm. on Zoom. Present were Lou Bucceri, Becky 
Lachaine, Lisa McAuliffe, Raydin Neary, Jon Russillo, Tim Sinclair, Danny Smith, and David 
Valcin. Chairman Bucceri presided.  
 
David moved that the agenda for the meeting be approved as written. Danny seconded the 
motion and it was passed unanimously. David moved to approve the March 9, 2021 meeting 
minutes as written. Danny seconded the motion and it was passed unanimously. 
 
Lisa reported that baseball will start after Memorial Day.  There will be no lacrosse program this 
spring.  Summer programs start June 21, and all the programs and details are listed on the newly 
updated website (thanks to Emily Eagan).  There will be a swim team, but competitions will take 
place in-house this summer.   
 
Lisa moved the tennis rebounder to the single court and signage was posted regarding use of the 
courts.   
 
Lou inquired about ice removal from the winter ice rink down at the basketball courts at Trotta 
Field, and Lisa happily reported that all the ice melted and drained on its own so there was no 
need to have to pump it. 
 
The portable tent/tarp shed down at Trotta was destroyed from the weather and a new shed will 
be built this summer on the same site to store the hockey rink boards and other equipment. 
 
There was no financial spreadsheet available at the time of the meeting.  Lisa reported that she 
submitted a budget increase of $5000 for the 2021-2022 fiscal year.   
 
David moved to adjourn at 7:52 pm. The motion was seconded by Raydin and unanimously 
approved.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Rebecca P. Lachaine 
Secretary 


